



Kia tiki ake te pai
ACCENTUATING THE POSITIVE



12.10.2021

Kia ora e te whānau

Term 4

I hope you all had a great term break, albeit slightly different from what we used to. I have certainly been enjoying the warmer weather and longer sunlight hours.

In this update I have some information about the plan for term 4.

Alert-Level 3 Planning

As you are probably aware, school will not be opening to students next week for most children. We will be starting up our distance learning program effective Monday 18 October.

The Government has requested that most children are learning from home next week. We can provide support for families who have to leave the home to work and who have no one suitable at home to care for their children.

The following flowchart might help you to decide whether you should send your child to school or not at Alert-Level 3.

We continue to need to follow very strict health and safety requirements for school bubbles and must keep numbers very small. If you will need support next week, please email me at amandab@rutherfordprimary.school.nz to register your child by Thursday at 12pm, so we can plan for school bubbles and staff can make preparations.

Take care everyone - Kia pai to wiki

He waka eke noa

Ngā mihi nui

Amanda Bennett

Tumuaki

Should my child attend school during Alert Level 3?

